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Communique 
4 April 2024 

The First Nations Health Funding Transition Advisory Group met virtually on 4 April 2024. 
The meeting was chaired by David Hicks, First Assistant Secretary, Financial Management 
Division. 

Update 
Members received an update on progress to date and how their advice had been 
incorporated into the review. Members noted that the previous phase of the program had 
identified a number of programs that could present an opportunity for transition to community 
controlled and First Nations led organisations.  

Members discussed how these programs would be assessed against the remaining criteria 
of the prioritisation framework during the second phase of the project. Members noted that 
further information on each program was required to inform their recommendations. Further 
analysis of these programs will be conducted in April and May, with information to be shared 
in advance of the next meeting in May 2024. 

Engagement and Further Information 
Organisations and individuals seeking to engage with the review should feel comfortable to 
reach out to Advisory Group members. Further information on the review is available by 
emailing: funding.transition@health.gov.au. 

mailto:funding.transition@health.gov.au

	Update
	Engagement and Further Information

